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QUICK READ NOTES 
NEWS & NOTES 

 

Schedule for Week: 
 All groups will be off this Thursday, July 4th for Independence 
Day. 
 A separate email has been sent to both Senior and Elite detailing 
the schedule for the week due to moratorium. If you didn’t get that email, 
please reach out to Coach Garrett. 
 

 

Last Chance Meet: 
 We will be hosting our last chance meet this Sunday, July 7th. 
This meet is only for those swimmers who need to make some last-
minute cuts. If you would like to swim in this meet, please reach out to 
your group coach. 

 

Swimfest and Divisional Sign-ups Active: 
 The Swimfest and Divisional meet sign-ups are active on the site. 
If your swimmer has a cut and can attend, please make sure to declare 
them for their meet. Parents MUST declare their swimmer for the meet. If 
the swimmer is not declared for the meet they will not attend. Coaches 
will handle entries.  
 Reminder that Swimfest is both Senior and Age Group state 
meets combined. Prelims will be held at separate venues however finals 
will be held at the IUPUI Natatorium. 
 Attached to this newsletter is the eligibility report for both meets. 
Please look over them to see if your swimmer is eligible swim. 
  

If you have any questions, please reach out to Coach Garrett. 
 

Championship Season Mini Block: 
 Block swimmers that have Divisional/State cuts will have to 
register for a mini block to participate in championship season. More 
details about this mini block will be sent this week.  
 Please note, this mini block will only be for those who have 
championship season cuts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

• No practice July 4th. 

• Last chance meet this 
weekend. 

• Swimfest and Divisional 
meets are open for sign-ups. 

• Champ season mini-block 
registration open soon. 
 
 

 

 

 UPCOMING DATES 

 

• Last Chance Splash (July 
7th) 

 


